
4 April 2024

18 April 2024

19 April 2024

22 April 2024
Student Financial Aid Services & OIT

I am thrilled to announce that our Student Financial Aid Services has reached a significant milestone 
today with the successful launch of our first 17 Softdocs forms! This achievement couldn't have 
come at a better time, as we are now well-prepared for the upcoming 2024-2025 aid year. I want to 
extend my heartfelt gratitude and a huge round of applause to Josh Escusa, Skye Swoboda-Colberg, 
Trevor Humble, and Cassie Smith for their tireless dedication and hard work in making this 
milestone possible. Their commitment and expertise have been instrumental in driving us to this 
point of success. But we're not stopping here! With 27 more forms on the horizon before the fall 
term begins, I have every confidence that our team will continue to excel and deliver exceptional 
results. Once again, a big congratulations to everyone involved in this endeavor. Your diligence, 
teamwork, and unwavering commitment to excellence are truly commendable.

Micah Hart - Web Coordinator

Micah helped me by expediting creation of a new webpage. I discovered I was in a time crunch and 
needed the new webpage to go live in 2 business days. Micah was great to work with and was able 
to accommodate my needs. The webpage was completed well ahead of the deadline which made 
things easier for me. Micah did not have to complete the web ahead of schedule, but did so 
anyway. Thank you, Micah!

Josie Jensen - Project Manager

Josie is always a team player and eager to help even when her plate is stacked full. I had a project 
that needed a little help to get it finished up, but no time to get to it. Josie was asked to help and 
had the project back to me the next day. Josie has great attention to detail and volunteers to help 
everyone in the group even when she has plenty of her own work to do. Josie is the prime example 
of going above and beyond and does this on a daily basis. Josie embodies what a true Vandal is and 
proves it daily among her peers. Thank you, Josie, for all you do, You Make a Difference.

Paul Rumelhart - Assistant Director

This past year Paul joined OIT staff working as part of an Agile Scrum team and has served as a 
trusted partner and mentor, always willing to jump in and help, learn new things, and serve as a 
positive role model and support for others. After nearly 30 years with the University of Idaho, Paul 
still comes to work every day with a positive attitude, and enthusiastically embraces change and 
new ways of doing things. He is a rare combination of excellent technical skills, creativity, and a 
genuinely wonderful person to work with. I just wanted to take a moment to say Thank You! to Paul 
for his contribution to the university.
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